
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 4:51 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  

 

Tuesday  April 22  2025 docket HP24-001     

 

Please use the means of this meeting to shut this pipeline down.  Case in point:  I was at a Summit 
presentation in Ft Dodge   Iowa one week ago.  They presented three (3) diƯerent distinct route map 
proposals. They have not one clue where they are going. AND we are 4 years in!!! I heard it with my 
own ears and saw it with my own eyes.    I was told - subject to my confirmation - in one Iowa county 
Mr Rastetter bought an entire farm just to facilitate the route. If with  this amount of time and dollars 
invested they don't have a plan--I hope you'll unanimously vote to stop this boondoggle on the 
midwest farmer/landowner.   AND for a 25  year shelf life only!  MANY prayers are going northward 
as you deliberate your decision. We hope you get it right!   Jean Granger       Ft 
Dodge   Iowa   50501       jkg 

 




